
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Grainne Oglesby, 
Licensing Unit, 
Office of Climate Change 
Licensing & Resource Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate,  
County Wexford. 
 
7th September 2007 
 
 
Dear Ms. Oglesby,  
 
Please find included a response to the request from the Environmental Protection 
Agency for Further Information for the review of Waste Licence 192-01 (new no. 
192-02) for the RILTA Environmental Ltd. Integrated Waste Management Facility at 
Greenogue Business Park, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin.  
 
As requested, one original and two copies in hardcopy format have been provided 
plus two copies of all files in pdf. format.  An additional cheque of €22,500 is also 
attached as advised. Please provide receipt of same. 
 
If you require any further information, or clarification of the attached document, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
______________ 
Siobhán Tinnelly 
Project Scientist 
TOBIN Consulting Engineers 
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